From: Margaret Sakoff

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: Regarding HB 4051, HB 4072, HB 4158
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 9:46:14 AM

Dear House Committee on Agriculture and Land Use,

Please establish protections for EFU lands, AR lands, and RR lands from hemp oil processing plants.
Currently, one can apply to get a conditional use permit for the above even if the owner does not grow any
hemp on their property. These types of operations need to be located on lands zoned as industrial.

We were recently involved in fighting such an application. It cost 80 people time and money and caused lots
of anxiety. We prevailed, but we should not have had to go through all this.

Thank you for your consideration.
Margaret Sakoff and family,

PO Box 83
Turner OR, 97392



